
  
Sent: May 30, 2025 8:51 AM 
Subject: 2025 UBCM Convention – Meeting Requests with Honourable Premier Eby and 
Provincial Cabinet Ministers 

 

2025 UBCM Convention: September 22 – 26, 2025, Victoria, B.C. 

This message is for all Union of BC Municipalities (UBCM) Member local governments and 
First Nations. 

Please see the attached letter from the Honourable Premier David Eby regarding this year’s 
UBCM Convention. The letter outlines the process for requesting a meeting with the 
Premier and Cabinet Ministers. 

Intergovernmental Relations Secretariat (IGRS) staff will email details regarding the 
process for requesting meetings with provincial ministry, agency, commission, and 
corporation staff. 

Premier and Cabinet Minister Meeting Request Site 

Online Form: https://ubcmreg.gov.bc.ca 

Invitation code: MeetingRequest2025 (case sensitive) 

Deadline: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 

If you have questions, please contact the Premier’s UBCM Meeting Request Coordinator, 
Marlène Behrens by email at: UBCM.Meetings@gov.bc.ca or by phone at: 250 213-3856. 

Note: As contact information is provided by CivicInfo BC, please ensure the contact 
information for your organization is updated regularly to receive all communications. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 






